
I must register my opposition to this bill.  In Klamath County, especially in the Klamath Basin,water rights 
and their administration are critical to the economic health of our farmers and ranchers along with the 
economic health of our county.  Our county has suffered economically since the loss of our timber 
industry in the 1980's and our agricultural community is vital to our survival economically. Please vote 
NO and help keep our food producers alive.  Thank you,  Donald Renie, DMD (retired)  
                                                                             2410 Watson, Klamath Falls, Or.  97603 
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